
 

University of Mumbai 

Institute of Distance & Open Learning 

Section of First Year BA, B.Com & MCA Institute will remain open on 23rd & 24th November, 

2018 

 Students are hereby inform that Sections of  First Year BA,, First Year B.Com & MCA of (IDOL) Institute of 

Distance & Open Learning, department will remain open on 23rd & 24th November, 2018 between 11:00 am to 2:00 pm only 

to solve queries related to halltickets . 

 

 

Date:-22nd November, 2018                                                                                                                  I/c, Director  

 


